Lake of the Woods Democratic Club Newsletter

August 2022

by Valerie Smallwood Club Chairman VSmallwoodFNP@gmail.com

P.O. Box 1351 Locust Grove, VA 22508



New Club Treasurer

We will miss Howard Newman, our Club Treasurer, who passed away recently. Many of us attended the lovely, Memorial gathering at the Club House last week. Ellen Wilson has volunteered to serve as our Club Treasurer to the end of the year. If you need to pay dues, you can contact Ellen at:

Want to join us for wine and cheese?

LN22508@gmail.com

We just got approval for a one day ABC license so we can serve wine at the Fundraiser for Abigail Spanberger at the Lake of the Woods Community Center on August 13th starting at 3 PM. 70 people have already registered for the event. Don't miss out! Complimentary wine and finger foods are provided to participants. Abigail will be present to meet you and answer your questions.



When to Vote!

Vote early in person at the Orange County Registrar's Office at 146 N. Madison Rd. Suite 204
Orange, VA
weekdays Sept 23 to Nov 4
8 AM - 5 PM
Saturday Oct 29 and Nov 5
9 AM - 5 PM

Vote by Mail - No excuse Call the Registrar's Office 540-672-5262 Now until Oct 28th

Vote Election Day!
Tuesday, Nov 8th at your
polling place 6 AM - 7 PM



Need a Yard Sign?

Election yard signs are allowed to be displayed in the Lake of the Woods community 60 days before the election. Yard signs will be available at the Fundraiser on August 13th. If you are not attending the Fundraiser and need a sign, please let me know at: VSmallwoodFNP@gmail.com

Democratic Club Book Club update

The next Book Club meeting will be Tuesday, September 20th at 7 PM. We are currently reading the book Strangers in Their Own Land by Hochschild. You can order it on Amazon. This is a National Book Award Finalist and a NewsDay Top 10 Book of the Year. This book, based on research, helps us to understand the alternative worldview of the people who voted for Trump. If you would like to join us. You can contact Book Club Chairman, Sheila Clark at: SheilaClark769@gmail.com or call her at 540-972-0305.

Regular Club Meetings

The August Fundraiser will be held in lieu of the regular meeting.
Regular scheduled meetings will resume on Wednesday, September 14th in classroom 2 at the LOW Community Center. Doors open at 1 PM. The program starts at 1:30 PM.

